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MEMORANDUM

June 8, 2018

TO: Board of County Commissioners

FROM: Norman Foster, Director /V_!J)//
Office of Management and Budget

SUBJECT: Fiscal Impact of the Memorandum of Understanding Regarding the Location of the Latin American
Presidential Library between Broward County and the Global Peace Foundation

Summary

The Memorandum of Understanding seeks to establish a partnership between the Latin American Presidential Mission
of the Global Peace Foundation (LAPM) and Broward County in order to identify a potential location for the proposed
Latin American Presidential Library in Broward County. If approved, County responsibilities would include assigning a
staff member to act as liaison to LAPM, working with LAPM to identify a potential location for the proposed library,
publicly supporting the concept of locating the Library in Broward County, and assisting LAPM in the search for
resources to further the library’s development.

Fiscal Impact

The proposed Memorandum of Understanding is anticipated to result in minimal fiscal impact as the increases to
workload would be absorbed by existing staff members of the assigned County Agency.
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